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Marie & Dennis <medkweeks@bigpond.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:02 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir

I write to ask that the current leverage regulations for FX Trading be left as they are
As a trader it is my right to decide my own level of risk

Best wishes

MARIE WEEKS
Australia


